
Bicycle Advisory Committee 

CORRESPONDENCE 

Part 2 

May 19, 2016



From: aldeivnian@gmail.com on behalf of Adina Levin
To: Caltrain, Bac (@caltrain.com); Petty, Sebastian
Subject: Re: Updated Webpages
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2016 12:20:22 PM

Dear BAC and staff,

With the additional bicycle cars on some trains, can the report be updated to specify what sort
 of train/how much bike space on the trains that experienced cyclist bumps?

Thanks,

- Adina

On Tue, May 17, 2016 at 11:45 AM, BAC@caltrain.com <BAC@caltrain.com> wrote:
The following pages have been updated: 

Bicycle Advisory Committee Meeting Calendar - Monday, May 16, 2016 3:07 PM
You are subscribed to receive updates to the Bicycle Advisory Committee (BAC) Web page.
 Agenda and other items for the May 19, 2016 BAC meeting have been posted.

To stop receiving email notifications, please unsubscribe here.
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